
Reminders 
Please report any absences, lates, early

dismissals, etc. to our 
Please call the school office at  (604) 668-6602

This is a 24/7 line 
Let us know your child's name, division and WHY

they are away and for how long.

If your child(ren) will be arriving late, please
make sure to sign in so that we can

adjust their attendance.

December 2 - December 6

Monday, Dec. 2 Tuesday, Dec. 3 Wednesday, Dec. 4 Thursday, Dec. 5 Friday, Dec. 6

Kidd Week at a Glance 

Upcoming Cultural Holidays & Commemorative Days of
Recognition 

December 2nd - International Day for Abolition  of Slavery
December 3rd - International Day of Persons with Disabilities 
December 6th - National Day of Remembrance and Action on
Violence Against Women
December 8th - Bodhi Day

Please see the attachement to e-mail for more information
about upcoming December and January dates of importance

KIdd PAC Meeting at
6:30 pm in the Library

PAC Snack Shack

 Steamoji Field Trip -
Division 3 

Winter Concert
Kidd Staff would like to invite
families to our annual Winter
Concert which will take place on
Thursday, December 19th at 6:00
pm. There will also be a dress
rehearsal that families can attend
if the are not able to make the
evening performance. The dress
rehearsal will happen at 1:00 pm
on Thursday, December 19th.  We
are looking forward to seeing
everyone at this special
gathering event. 

Pancake Breakfast 
On Friday, December 20th
Kidd students will be
treated to a pancake
breakfast hosted by Kidd
staff and District Staff.

Grade 4 and Grade 7
FSA Booklets sent

home

Staff vs. Volleyball
Team game at lunch



get the latest news
check out the latest WAAG
calendar events
important information
and much more........

Have you checked out the 
Kidd Website?

kidd@sd38.bc.ca

Dress for the weather! 
As our weather is changing and the rain starting, it might be

helpful to bring:  

winter coat rain coat rain boots mittens touque scarf
extra clothing
including socks

Daily Health
Check

S H O U L D  I  G O  T O  S C H O O L
T O D A Y ?

We appreciate your support in keeping your
child home when they are not feeling well.
Students should not come to school
when they are sick. 

If your child is not feeling well please
continue to keep them home until their
symptoms have resolved. If you know your
child will be absent for a range of days,
please leave that information as well. 

Staying home when sick helps keep our
entire school community healthy including
teachers, admin staff and students. Please
do your part and stay home when sick.

Click here for the health
assessment

 

Volleyball Season a big success!

Last week, the Volleyball season
came to an end. This year we had
over 20 students involved in
volleyball. The students improved,
had fun, demonstrated teamwork
and played hard. Thank you to the
families who came out to cheer the
players on and thank you Ms. Fong
for helping coach. 
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As shared this past fall, the Student and Family Affordability Fund
is designed to assist families who require financial assistance with
school-related costs in the following areas: 

 

· school and course fees 

· school supplies and course materials 

· field trips 

· school-related extracurricular opportunities  

· clothing and footwear required for sports and school activities  

The additional funding is also used to support school meal
programs and other nutritional supports for students.   

Please reach out to Mr. Cherry via email at dcherry@sd38.bc.ca if
you are in need of assistance.
 

As always, all requests will be treated with dignity and your
privacy will be respected. We want to work with our families to
ensure that our students, your children, have everything they
need in order to be successful at school. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can help. 

Student and Family Affordability Fund




